
Mark your calendar! 

Thursday, May 23rd from 8:45am – 11:15am 

Good Shepherd Lutheran School’s Annual Picnic 

        

  

The students have worked hard all year long and it’s getting close to the end of another school year.  

The school picnic is a time for the kids to celebrate their accomplishments in a safe and fun 

environment.  There will be numerous inflatables, food and good times!   

Once again wristbands will be sold to help offset the cost of the picnic.  Wristband order forms will start 

going home soon.  We encourage you to consider pre-purchasing the wristbands.   This is a private picnic 

for the students and siblings of Good Shepherd.  The wristbands designate this requirement for the 

State.   

There will be opportunities for the parents to help supervise the event.  Signup sheets will be sent to the 

class parents and they will be calling to ask for your assistance.  Please sign up to work a shift if able.  

You, the parents, have always been generous in helping to make the events at Good Shepherd 

successful! 

The time is getting close for the end of year, annual school picnic.   The picnic is going to be held on the 

school parking lot from 8:30am - 11:15am.   

 


